Palm Land and Developments
33 Station Road,

Wilbuton

CB63LS

Dear Mr Norman

Re The Relands, Oakington Road, Cottenham

We refer to our discussions concerning South Cambridgeshire District Council’s “Call for Sites” and
can confirm that we support Palm Land and Development’s submission of this site to SCDC for
housing development.

We have initialled the enclosed site plan which confirms that we own the land which is edged in red.

Yours Sincerely






